
 

For more details or questions, contact: 

Maureen@thepeaceinthestormproject.com 

 

Living the Longest Day in Faith 
and Hope: 

An Evening with Matthew Estrade  

Founder, CatholicAging.com 

Author, The Peace with Dementia Rosary: Education, Intentions, Community 

 
Live, on Zoom 

Date: Thursday, June 19, 2025 

Time: 5PM Pacific/8PM Eastern 

Registration Required 

Requested Donation: $20.00 

 
June is Alzheimer’s Awareness Month and holds the day of longest sunlight, often an analogy for the long days 
of care partners or caregivers of loved ones living with Alzheimer’s disease or related dementia 

In this live webinar, gerontologist and Catholic author Matthew Estrade will speak about his work in aging, public 
health, and pastoral ministry, providing insight and encouragement for caregivers of loved one with dementia and 
those living with the condition. A Q&A will follow Matthew’s presentation. More about Matthew and his good work 
may be found on CatholicAging.com 

The Peace in the Storm Project is a nonprofit organization that provides spiritual support in the Catholic 
tradition to parishes, family caregivers, and persons with chronic illness, ongoing pain, and other health challenges. 
Visit us at www.thepeaceinthestormproject.com . Proceeds from this event will be shared between The 
Peace in the Storm Project and CatholicAging.com Webinar registrants will receive a discount link for 
Matthew’s books and those used in The Peace in the Storm Project’s small, faith-fellowship groups. 

Registration is available through the QR code or by clicking HERE 

                                                                 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_pAI3mSDOSkOis5hAosjtPA
http://www.dementiarosary.com/books

